

Learn About the Moore Jobs Internship Program!



Moore JOBS is an immersive internship experience that builds employment skills by placing the learner directly into the workplace. This innovative new program is currently open to participation for individuals ages 20 years and older who are interested in having a job, and also have an intellectual disability or acquired brain disorder. *You do not have to be a client of The Moore Center.*

Within this program, interns rotate through different internships that align with their career goals, gaining real-life, transferable skills and knowledge in each area.

The hands-on experience is coupled with classroom training at an institute of higher learning that specializes in the related industry. Currently, opportunities are available in both health care and manufacturing.

Interested in learning more

about participating in the program? Join us at our upcoming informational session!

What: Moore JOBS Informational Session

Where: 195 McGregor St. 4th Floor, Manchester NH 03102 When: February 19th, 2020

Time: 5:30 to 7:30 p.m.



PLEASE RSVP No later than Friday, February 14th. For questions please contact Miranda Brown @ miranda.brown@moorecenter.org or (603) 296-5147.

Register for the Moore Jobs Info Session

Transition From Special Education to Adult Services

The New Hampshire Bureau of Developmental Services, Bureau of Student Support and Area Agency Community Bridges have come together to present a **public information session** to discuss the transition from school services to the adult developmental services system. A discussion on the recent clarification of He-M 503-A will also be provided.

Public Information Session Details:

Audience: Open to Public **Date:** February 13, 2020 **Time:** 5:30 pm – 7:00 pm

Location: Department of Health and Human Services (DHHS)

Brown Auditorium - 129 Pleasant Street - Concord NH

If you'd like to attend the Public Information Session, please RSVP to Peggy Sue Greenwood by calling 603-271-5010 or email: Peggy.Greenwood@dhhs.nh.gov

NH DMV No Longer Charging Fees for Disability Parking Placards



Know your rights! Individuals with walking disabilities cannot be charged a fee for removable disability parking placards.

Charging a fee for parking placards violates the Americans with Disabilities Act (ADA).

The NH Department of Motor Vehicles has now stopped charging fees for disability placards. The updated application for removable disability parking placards is

available at the link below.

Application for Walking Disability Priviliges

FAQs by the Disability Community About Census Operations

A fair and accurate decennial census is crucial for people with disabilities—and,

indeed, for every person in the United States. Your responses to the 2020 Census will help determine how many seats in Congress each U.S. state will receive, influence where the boundaries of legislative, school, and



voting districts are drawn, and guide the allocation of \$1.5 trillion federal funds.

In November 2019, Georgetown Center on Poverty and Inequality and NDRN published "An Accessible 2020 Census: Frequently Asked Questions by the Disability Community about Census Operations" to provide more information about census operations and accessibility for the disability community including:

■ When

and

how

will

people

be

invited

to

respond

to

the

2020

Census?

■ Will

the

2020

Census

be

accessible?

■ Can

someone

assist

а

person in filling out the 2020 Census? ■ How will people be counted if they live in а group facility during the 2020 Census? ■ What information will people be asked to provide about their household on the 2020 Census? ■ Will 2020 Census responses be kept

More About the 2020 Decennial Census

2020 Disability Legislative Leadership Training

The Brain Injury Association of New Hampshire, NH Governor's Commission on Disability, New Hampshire Council on Developmental Disabilities and Community Support Network, Inc. will host the 2020 Disability Legislative Leadership Training on:

Date: Monday, February 24, 2020

Time: 8:30 am to 4:15 pm

Location: Rooms 206-208, Legislative Office Building, Concord, New

Hampshire

Lunch will be served.

If you are interested in advocating for individuals with disabilities and their families, we ask that you consider participating. This leadership training is for individuals with disabilities, their parents/family members and professionals working in the community to support individuals with disabilities. The training provides information on legislative leadership relating to disability issues.

Register Here

Web Version Subscribe Forward Unsubscribe

Powered by Mad Mimi®

A GoDaddy® company